
Bulletin  -  April 24, 2022 

2nd Sunday of Easter 
It is worth remembering that the faith of the apostles was no overnight experience but something gradual which 
increased as they became intimate with Christ. The same is true of our faith. It will grow and deepen provided 
we are more Christ-like in our daily living.      –Desmond Knowles- 

 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp burns to remind us of Christ’s presence in the Blessed Sacrament.   
This week the Sanctuary Lamp burns  

For the intentions of parishioners 

If you wish to sponsor the sanctuary lamp for one week the stipend is $10.00 
 

 

Churches are now open at full capacity.  Masking is voluntary but encouraged. 

Please do not attend any Mass if you are experiencing any symptoms such as a stuffy 
or runny nose, cough, sore throat, fever, headache, pink eye, decreased appetite etc…    
 

Mass Intentions  
 

2nd Sunday of Easter – April 24th 

Sat.   April  23        -5 pm  - Deceased Members of the Tremmell Family (Linda Goldstein) 

Sun.   April  24  -9:30 am -  For the People 

 

Tues.  April  26       -9 am – Mary Boyle (Jack) 

Wed. April  27  -9:45 am – Holy Name School Mass- Grade 1/2 (everyone welcome) 

Thurs. April  28  -9:45 am – Holy Name School Mass – Grade 2/3 (everyone welcome) 

Fri.      April  29       -9 am – Staff of St. Martha and Holy Name schools attending (everyone     

                                                                                                                                          welcome) 

 

3rd Sunday of Easter – April 30 /May 1 

Sat.    April  30       -5 pm – For the People 

Sun.    May   1  -9:30 am – Violet Pearse (Catholic Women’s League) 

 
 
 
 

Holy Hour for Ukraine Friday, April 29th, 7:00 pm; St. Francis of Assisi Parish 

Young adults (18 years+), the Archdiocese of Kingston Youth Office welcomes you to join us for a Holy 

Hour of adoration, prayer and reflection for peace in the Ukraine. Friday, April 29th at 7 pm at St. 

Francis of Assisi Parish (Saint-François d'Assise) - 512 Frontenac Street, Kingston. Fr. Jan Kusyk will offer a 

brief reflection during the Holy Hour and Benediction. You're welcome to bring a rosary, your bible, or 

spiritual reading if you wish. Following the Holy Hour there will be some refreshments and time to 

socialize in the parish hall so young adults can get to know each other! It's so great to be able to 

offer something in person like this again! Hope to see you there! Invite a friend to join you! For more 

information contact Nadia Gundert at youth@romancatholic.kingston.on.ca 
 

You are invited to join Father Leo Byrne, his family, and friends for a Mass of Thanksgiving at 11:00am 

on Sunday, May 1, 2022 at Our Lady of Fatima Catholic Church, 588 Division St., Kingston Ontario. 

Reception to follow Mass in the church hall. All are welcome to celebrate the 60th anniversary of his 

Ordination to the Priesthood.. Fr. Leo has requested no gifts.  
For further information please phone or text  613-531-6728. 
Livestream of the Mass will be available on Our Lady of Fatima’s YouTube channel.   

mailto:youth@romancatholic.kingston.on.ca
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCec6ZEgfbYeZ7kxAqdEaIzA


 
 
 

A Message from Archbishop Michael Mulhall to the People of 
the Archdiocese of Kingston 

Archdiocesan Second Collection for the Ukraine 
My Dear Faithful of the Archdiocese: 

In recent weeks, the world has seen and heard the devastating news of the war in Ukraine and 
read the reports of the suffering of her people. We have all been moved to support Ukrainians in 

prayer, solidarity and humanitarian aid. 
I invite you to make a financial contribution to Ukrainians locally and abroad by contributing to a 
special Archdiocesan second collection on Sunday, 1 May. Please place your donation in an 
envelope, marked "Ukrainian Collection". You are asked to include your name and address on 

the envelope so that your contribution can be recorded, and an income tax receipt can be issued 
by the parish. Cheques are to be made payable to the parish. All donations from parishioners will 

be forwarded to the Chancery Office and donated to three organizations assisting with 
humanitarian support and aid: 

1. The Mayor's Fund for Students from Ukraine - The Ukrainian Canadian Club of 
Kingston, with the support of the mayor, is raising money to support Ukrainian 

international students who are studying in Kingston but are unable to return home. 
2. Catholic Near East Welfare Association - They are providing humanitarian aid directly 

into Ukraine and to Ukrainian refugees in neighbouring countries. 
3. Ukrainian Canadian Congress - They also are providing humanitarian aid directly 

into Ukraine. 
If you have Ukrainian or Russian neighbours and friends, I encourage you to check in with them, 

drop off a meal or card letting them know we are thinking of them and holding them in our thoughts 
and prayers. 

Finally, Fr Roman Rytsar of the Ukrainian Greek Catholic parish of St Michael the Archangel, 
Kingston, has been invited to preach and concelebrate at the Sunday Masses at St Mary's 

Cathedral on 23 and 24 April. You are welcome to attend one of the Masses or follow the Mass 
online. 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 
+Michael Mulhall 

Archbishop of Kingston 

 

 

New Life Support Group Meetings 

Are you, or someone you know, experiencing the trauma of a Separation and/or Divorce? We invite 

you to join our New Life Support Group Meetings, a Catholic Ministry for the Separated and 

Divorced.  Every other Tuesday evening 7:30 – 9:00 pm, alternating between in-person and Zoom. 

Pre-registration for in-person meetings is recommended to ensure there is enough room for social 

distancing.  For more information, to register for in-person meetings, or obtain the Zoom link, 

email newlife@romancatholic.kingston.on.ca 

The next upcoming meeting is:   
May 3rd:  (Zoom)  Break-ups Don’t Have to Leave You Broken 

May 17th: (In-person) Surviving Loneliness 

 

The Year of the Family Speaker Series  - A Free Monthly Virtual Event from the Diocese of Hamilton 

 The Real Me: Drawing Teens Out of the Shadows: April 26, 2022, 7-8:30pm 

 Aging With Wisdom and Grace: May 18, 2022, 7-8:30pm 

For more information, resources, and to register online please visit: 

https://amorislaetitia.hamiltondiocese.com/ 
 

mailto:newlife@romancatholic.kingston.on.ca
https://amorislaetitia.hamiltondiocese.com/


 

 
 

 
 
Find the latest event updates at:  https://www.romancatholic.kingston.on.ca/calendar 

 

Pray for Ukraine:  

Prayer of Invocation to Our Lady of All Nations 

Lord Jesus Christ, Son of the Father, send now Your Spirit over the earth. 

Let the Holy Spirit live in the hearts of all nations 

that they may be preserved from degeneration, disasters, and the ravages of war.  

May Our Lady of all Nations, the Blessed Virgin Mary, be our advocate.  

Blessed Mother, Queen of Peace, pray for the people of Ukraine.  

Amen. 

https://www.romancatholic.kingston.on.ca/calendar


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


